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AN	EERIE	EVENING	AT	THE	TAMPA	BAY	HOTEL	
	

Tampa,	FL	(September	1,	2018)	Visit	the	Henry	B.	Plant	Museum	for	a	thrilling	Halloween	event.		An	
Eerie	Evening	at	the	Tampa	Bay	Hotel	will	be	held	on	October	27,	2018	from	7	-	10	pm.		See	the	
Museum	in	moonlight	as	you’ve	never	seen	it	before	and	hear	creepy	tales	from	days	long	past.		Learn	
about	spirit	photography	and	create	your	own	haunting	image.		Victorian	mourning	and	funeral	
customs	come	to	life	as	eerie	entities	roam	the	halls.		Period	lighting	and	candles	set	the	stage	for	true	
stories	of	death,	homesick	soldiers,	and	poisons.		Lantern	light	will	flicker	off	the	walls	as	visitors	
travel	to	the	brink	of	a	shadow	world.	
	
Visitors	to	An	Eerie	Evening	at	the	Tampa	Bay	Hotel	will	enjoy	light	refreshments	on	the	veranda,	a	
close	look	at	macabre	items	from	Dysfunctional	Grace	Art	Co,	and	an	opportunity	to	shop	in	the	
Museum	Store.		Don’t	miss	a	photo	opportunity	in	a	vintage	wheelchair,	and	look	closely	at	historic	
photographs	to	spot	any	spirit	visitors!		
	
Your	ticket	includes	a	special	10%	discount	on	same	day	meals	and	drinks	at	TamPiz	Pizzeria,	located	
at	113	S	Hyde	Park	Avenue.	
	
An	Eerie	Evening	at	the	Tampa	Bay	Hotel	is	a	rare	opportunity	to	visit	the	Museum	after	dark.		
Tickets	will	go	on	sale	to	the	public	October	1st,	$25	per	person.		Advanced	purchase	is	strongly	
encouraged	as	space	is	limited.		This	event	is	intended	for	visitors	ages	16	and	above.		For	more	
information	visit	www.plantmuseum.com	or	call	813.258.7302.	
	
The	Henry	Plant	Museum	interprets	the	turn-of-the-century	Tampa	Bay	Hotel	and	the	lifestyles	of	
America’s	Gilded	Age.		Critical	to	the	success	of	this	mission	is	the	restoration	and	preservation	of	this	
National	Historic	Landmark,	an	opulent	1891	railroad	resort,	and	the	artifacts	significant	to	its	history,	
and	the	life	and	work	of	Henry	Bradley	Plant.			
	
	


